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Housing impact fees could pay for Pasco schools 

The Pasco School District would like home builders to pay an impact fee to help pay for schools.

The Associated Press

PASCO, Wash. — 

The Pasco School District would like home builders to pay an impact fee to help pay for schools.

KEPR reports it could add $6,000 to the cost of a building permit.

Builders such as Ron Olin of Olin Homes say it would amount to a tax without a public vote.

The district says builders already pay impact fees for roads, so why not schools?

---

Information from: KEPR-TV, http://www.keprtv.com/
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